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Senator FAULKNER: Is anyone using the self-serve computer—or whatever it is called? That is my non-
technical description of it. 
Ms Graham: The self-service technology has had a very good take-up.  
Senator FAULKNER: Really? 
Ms Graham: I do not have exact numbers with me, but I have got numbers available if you would like 
that to be provided on notice. 
Senator FAULKNER: That would be useful because it has mainly been turned off. 
 

Answer 

Since February 2012, 8,622 orders have been placed using the self-service technology 
in the Staff Dining Room. This represents 14% of the total orders in that time.  
 

  




